
 
Dear Sir, 
  Please find attached pictures of Great Crested Newts found at Sandhill Farm, Washington,next
to the quarry boundary, on 24.09.21. These have been registered with the ARC. I also live next to
the quarry boundary and have seen, photographed and registered many GCN. I have already
objected to the way the limited GCN survey was conducted and now with these recent finds it's
clear the GCN survey is flawed as they obviously live in and around the quarry. The current GCN
survey must therefore be discounted until a more accurate one is undertaken in the next
breeding season.
 
Kind Regards
 
Mr Robin Golds 
Rock House  Nurseries 
The Hollow 
Washington RH20 3DA
 
 
Sent from my Galaxy
 








